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In as much as I would like the entire SB 762 to be COMPLETELY REPEALED , this 

SB 83 is a step in the right direction.  

SB 762 is a huge intrusion on rural landowners. My husband and I actively maintain 

our land, removing dead trees, thinning for forest health and eventual timber harvest. 

We have purchased numerous pieces of equipment to accomplish this work. We 

have also done sizable projects for further defensible space around our home, 

including removal of a wood deck, and changing out old railroad ties acting as a 

retaining wall for flowerbeds, and replacing them with a large non-combustible 

concrete block retaining wall approx 100 feet long. We are very serious about being 

good stewards of our 80+ acres, but SB 762 gives us no consideration for the hard 

work we put in. 

Respectfully, Lorrie Williams  


